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Dear Friend,

Happy Memorial Day! I hope you are able to spend a great weekend w ith family, especially
the veterans in your life.

Veterans' Affairs Bill

On Monday we w ill remember those who have given our lives for our nation, so it's
appropriate that on Wednesday the House of Representatives plans to take up this year's
Military Construction and Veterans’ Affairs Appropriations bill. This bill w ill ensure that even
under the tight fiscal circumstances, the committments made to our nation's veterans w ill
be met.

Meetings at Home

Not every week of the month is spent in Washington. This past week, I was back in the
district, and had the opportunity to visit several businesses at home. Click below for a
slideshow of these visits and others on my Facebook page:

 

Congratulations, Graduates!

Today, I'll be at my alma mater- Bethel University in Minnesota- giving their commencement
address. I'm so honored to share what I've learned w ith the Class of 2012, and w ish
sincere congratulations to everyone graduating this spring!

If you know a recent graduate (or undergraduate college student) interested in
government and public service, let them know that my office is now accepting applications
for full and part-time Fall 2012 Internships, both on Capitol Hill and in my district office.
Internships w ill run September-December and w ill be unpaid.

More information can be found on my website, and applicants may send their resume and
preferred location (Washington, DC or Geneva, Illinois) to hultgrenresumes@gmail.com. It's
a great way to see the legislative process up close, assist staff w ith research and writing
projects, and see if politics may be a career for you!

In Service,
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Randy

Contact Information

Washington, DC
427 Cannon HOB

Washington, DC  20515
Phone: (202) 225-2976

Fax: (202) 225-0697

Dixon Office
119 West First St
Dixon, IL 61021

Phone: (815) 288-1174
Fax: (815) 288-1175

Geneseo Office
100 West Main

Geneseo, IL 61254
Phone: (309) 944-0497
Phone: (630) 232-7104

Geneva Office
1797 State Street Suite A

Geneva, IL 60134
Phone: (630) 232-7104
Fax: (630) 232-7174
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